
 

VIRTUAL 

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

April 11 - 25, 2023

US-60: FROM THE JUNCTION OF 
US-81, EXTEND EAST TO ERIE STREET 

IN POND CREEK, OK 

Grant County:
J/P 29838(07)

www.odot.org/US60

VIRTUAL PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) will host a virtual 

public open house to present an overview of the proposed improvements to 

US-60 starting from the junction of US-81 and extending east to Erie Street 

in Pond Creek, Oklahoma. This open house will present the purpose and 

need for the project and proposed design and allow the public to submit 

comments.  This will be a web- based format. The information will be 

available beginning April 11, 2023 and comments are requested by April 25, 

2023.

PURPOSE & NEED
The purpose for the proposed project is to improve the roadway by 

correcting deteriorating pavement, non-compliant pedestrian access, and 

poor traffic flow.

JOIN
 www.odot.org/US-60



ODOT, in cooperation with the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), proposes to make 

safety improvements to US-60/Broadway Avenue beginning at the junction of US-81 and 

extending east to Erie Street within the town of Pond Creek, OK.  This segment of US-60 is 

a partial curb-and-gutter facility with two to four driving lanes of varying widths.  Along the 

corridor, the shoulders are used for parallel and angled street parking. The roadway has 

deteriorating pavement, a rough railroad crossing, drainage issues, and poorly defined 

striping that affects traffic flow.  Also, there are non-compliant Americans with Disabilities 

Act (ADA) sidewalks located on both sides of the road.  Current (2027) traffic volumes are 

1,410 vehicles per day (vpd), which are projected to increase to 1,700 vpd by 2047. 

 

PROJECT BACKGROUND:

          www.odot.org/US60

START END

TOWN OF POND CREEK 

60

81

60 BROADWAY AVE



PLEASE PROVIDE YOUR COMMENTS BY April 25, 2023

For more information about the project:

(405) 325-3269

environment@odot.org

If you would like interpretation of documents, please contact 

ODOT

          www.odot.org/US60

PROJECT DESCRIPTION:
ODOT is developing design plans for improving this segment of US-60/Broadway Avenue 

while taking into consideration the cost of construction and potential environmental 

concerns. Overall, the proposed improvements consist of milling and overlaying the existing 

pavement, followed by restriping to clearly define the driving lanes and parking areas.  

Concrete medians and curb-and-gutter sections will be constructed to delineate traffic 

lanes, driveways, and pedestrian areas.  The US-81/US-60 intersection will be modified to 

improve drainage, turning movements, and traffic flow. The crossing at the railroad tracks 

will be improved, and sidewalks will be upgraded to meet ADA requirements. All 

improvements will occur within existing ODOT right-of-way, and the road will remain open 

with access to residences and businesses maintained throughout the project duration.

• Right-of-Way anticipated to start in:  2023

• Construction anticipated to start in:  2027

• US-61/Broadway Avenue will remain open to traffic at all times during construction.

PROJECT INFORMATION SUMMARY
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